
 

 

Hello Disaster Relief Project Volunteer Attorneys! 

I wanted to take this opportunity to introduce myself to everyone. My name is Noah Rasmussen, 

and I am Legal Aid of Nebraska’s new attorney with its Disaster Outreach and Access Project. 

As a recent graduate from the University of Nebraska College of Law, I am very pleased to be 

practicing law in Nebraska helping disaster survivors with resulting legal issues that continue to 

impact their lives. 

I am looking forward to connecting with all of the volunteer attorneys who signed up to assist in 

support of this work. As clients apply for assistance with disaster-related issues, I will be 

reaching out to connect them with a volunteer attorney willing to lend assistance.   

Until then I just wanted to say hello, and thank you for your willingness to volunteer your time 

with Legal Aid of Nebraska’s Disaster Relief Project. If you ever have questions, or would like 

to discuss Legal Aid’s disaster project, please feel free to email me at 

nrasmussen@legalaidofnebraska.org.  

 

 Disaster Relief Hotline 

Legal Aid of Nebraska continues to operate its Disaster Relief Hotline to serve those with legal 

problems as a result of the 2019 flooding. While much of the physical damage has been cleared, 

there are still those who are experiencing legal problems from the flooding. If you encounter 

someone who is experiencing legal problems that were caused, or worsened by the flooding, 

please feel free to direct them to our Disaster Relief Hotline. The Disaster Relief Hotline can be 

reached at 1-844-268-5627 Monday-Thursday: 9 am- 12 pm, 1 pm- 3 pm. I am also attaching a 

flyer to this email which can be distributed to those who may need it. 
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Volunteer Opportunities 

Legal Aid of Nebraska is in the process of connecting volunteer attorneys with disaster victims. 

In the coming weeks and months, I hope to be able to reach out to many of you as we get cases 

in your area.   

And don’t forget - the Project makes sure that attorney volunteers are given sufficient training 

and/or support materials that will ensure they are capable of being helpful to the disaster 

survivors.  

Please also consider referring friends or colleagues in the legal profession to volunteer with us. 

To learn more about the project, the areas of law and legal needs involved in disaster relief, 

training, and to sign up to volunteer, please visit 

http://disaster.legalaidofnebraska.com/volunteer. 
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